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Immunization Program 

PLEASE COPY THIS FOR ALL HEALTH CARE PROVIDERS IN YOUR PRACTICE 

 

TO:  Local Health Departments 

FROM: Mick Bolduc, Vaccine Coordinator-Connecticut Vaccine Program (CVP)    

DATE: May 7, 2018 

SUBJECT: State Influenza Contract 

The primary purpose of this communication is to provide you with information concerning the 

state influenza contract. 

Influenza Contract 

Enclosed is information for local health departments to order influenza vaccine off the state 

contract procured through the Department of Administrative Services (DAS). This contract 

enables Local Health Departments to purchase flu for its clientele outside of the vaccines 

provided by the CVP. The DAS contract has been extended through December 2020 and enables 

Local Health Departments to order flu vaccine through the 2 vendors on the contract: FFF 

Enterprises and Protein Sciences Corporation. Local Health Departments should follow the 

instructions in the contract for placing orders with the vendors. You can access the full contract 

at: https://biznet.ct.gov/SCP_Search/ContractDetail.aspx?ID=18217  

As always if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (860) 509-7940.  
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